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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    April Planning Commission Report 

PLANNING COMMISSION - REGULAR MEETING Tuesday, April 08, 2025, 07:00 PM. The 

Town Planner updated the Commission on efforts to secure an outside consultant for the 

Comprehensive Plan update, with $5,000 allocated in the FY 2025 budget. The Commission. 

Additionally, began reviewing its bylaws with draft.  

Sincerely, 

Justin Baker 

Councilman/Planning Commission Liaison 

Town of Haymarket 

 

 

 


